

Snape Wood Primary and Nursery School Aspen Road, Bulwell, Nottingham, NG6 7DS Telephone: 0115 9159146 Email: admin@snapewood.nottingham.sch.uk www.snapewood.nottingham.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Shewley Choudhury Chair of Governors: Clare Colmore Twitter: @snapewoodpri

Dear Parents/Carers,

Snape Wood Primary and Nursery School are now in a position to offer the 30 hours FREE childcare under the Government initiative for all three and four year olds. Currently we provide 15 hours provision to all three and four year olds, before accessing mainstream schooling. The additional 15 hours to make the 30 hours provision has to meet with the Governments criteria, to enable it to be free.

Nursery will open at 8.45am until 11.45am and 12.15pm until 3.15pm. These timings provide 30 hours of provision, Monday to Friday during term time only. We want to provide a service that is flexible to work around your working hours and this does not have to be a five-day week option.

Lunchtime provision from 11.45am until 12.15pm for an additional charge of £4 per child per day. Within this provision, you can purchase a school meal for your child for £2.05 or provide your child with a packed lunch, or they can go home.

Snape Wood's Governing Body, stipulate that all children wear compulsory school uniform.

We have attached a copy of the leaflet, which explains the criteria to apply, and gives you access to a link for more information.

If your child fits these criteria's, your child can access their place from the start of the school term after your child's third birthday.

If you have applied and been successful, you will need to complete the attached form and return to school as soon as possible. The school will also require, if not already held, an application pack completing.

If you do not meet the criteria for the free 15 hours, we offer private child care places currently at £6 per hour with an additional £10.25 for dinners.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Howarth on the telephone number above.

Kind regards.

sechdy

Mrs Shewley Choudhury Head Teacher









